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Clarification on the Memorandum dated 03 October 2017,
Transfer of the Account Management Office

SUBJECT

DATE 11 October 2017

With reference to the above-mentioned subject, please be informed that the
Account Management Office shall be under the direct supervision and control of the
Office of the Deputy Commissioner for INTELLIGENCE GROUP pursuant to
Customs Memorandum Order No. 17-2017.

Accordingly, CMO No. 16-2017 and all other issuances relative thereto are deemed
revoked/amended by CMO 17-2017.

Be guided accordingly.
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